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Day 1 -Thursday, February 01, 2024    
 

CAFETERIA 
Today Thursday Feb 1st   Tomorrow Friday Feb 2nd  
BBQ Angus Cheeseburger $6.00  Hot Curry Tofu Rice Wrap $6.00 

Meatloaf Entrée $7.50  Cheese Pizza $6.50 

Baked Cheese Pasta $6.00  Pasta Primavera $6.00 

 
POST SECONDARY & CAREER 
Post Secondary Announcements 

If you are not on the Post Secondary & Career Advising Team, please check the Career Resources site on 
the Pinetree Site for all information. 
 

SD43 Trades Open House on Tuesday, Feb. 13, 2024 from 6-8pm 
All parents & students are welcome to attend the Open House at Centennial Secondary School. The event 
will begin with a presentation in the theatre at 6pm. Hear about services & supports for students and learn 
about level 1 Train in Trades programs, meet instructors and more! 
 

BCIT Big Info Program Expo on Wed., Feb. 21 from 4-7pm 
This event is for students and parents. To register: https://www.bcit.ca/about/visit/big-info/   It takes 
place in-person at the Burnaby campus. 
 

Scholarships and Financial Aid for Grade 12 Students 
All information can be found on the Post Secondary & Career Resource site on the Pinetree website. 
Questions? Email Ms. Moorhouse at cmoorhouse@sd43.bc.ca . 
 

BC Wildlife Federation Volunteer Opportunities 
Are you a keen and passionate student interested in volunteering to protect BC's wildlife, fish, and habitats? 
The BC Wildlife Federation have exciting projects starting shortly and offer a variety of volunteer 
opportunities in outdoor education, environmental enhancement and restoration, community outreach, and 
more. This would be a wonderful opportunity for students to learn more about future careers in 
conservation while fulfilling volunteer requirements prior to graduation. To register: 
www.bcwf.bc.ca/volunteer  

 

Memory Book 
Students, if you want to share a message with Mr. Lu and his family or you have a special memory of Ms. Lu 
you would like to share, we have purchased “memory books” and placed one in the counselling office.  
They will be available until February 9th.  You can come down and write your message in a book and we will 
share these with Mr. Lu at a later time. 
 

Pinetree Secondary’s Treehouse Theatre presents “Annie” 
February 1st – 2nd and February 7th – 9th.  Doors open for general seating at 6:30pm and the show starts at 
7:00pm. Tickets are available on School Cash Online. 
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YEARBOOKS 
Yearbooks are now available on School Cash Online and they are $55.  Reserve yours now as we sold out 
last year! 

 

NOTES & SWEETS 
 

 


